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Our two boys (Milo and Donut) had a lovely time over half term - very much thanks to Leesh, Ross, Amiirah and Roman! At any given point in the day, the goats jump on new things, climb onto chairs, chase each other and generally have an absolute blast! Although, when it rains - they’ll be hiding in their stable! Their door is always open but they aren’t keen on the rain at all and would rather be tucked up in the warm! The chooks on the other hand, don’t mind the rain and will stand around in it all day! They’ve learnt how to use their new tread feeder, often taking it in turns to stand on the foot plate whilst the others fill their bellies!
Other News


I hope you had a lovely half term week with your fabulous children.

Teyr class – don’t forget trip to Helston Museum on Thursday 22nd.
This week in Peswara 
 What an excellent first week back in Peswara! We’ve started a new class novel, Goodnight Mister Tom, which is going down a storm! The children are already captivated by the early scenes of evacuation and meeting new people. We will throw ourselves into writing narratives, diary entries, setting descriptions and a little bit of poetry! Our Science topic has changed to Electricity and Circuits - we’ve been using a really exciting virtual online electronic circuit making platform! Over the coming weeks, we’ll focus on different voltages, motors, buzzers and bulbs. As always, through the Advantage Project, our iPads continue to underpin everything we do; making our learning innovative, exciting and revolutionary!

This Weeks Headlines
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Measles – Please let us know ASAP if anyone has a confirmed case of measles.
Please note that we have not had any cases in Pendeen School or The Children’s Ark and this is generic advice being given to all schools.

New TPAT wide attendance policy – Link the school website here. The policy has been sent to all parents electronically.

Path into School – As you have probably seen, the hedge has somewhat collapsed. We are looking into ownership and how best to fix it, but may well be asking for some volunteers in the near future. Please see me or Chris Summerfield if you would like to help.



Dates for your diary 
05/03/24 – St Piran’s Day
07/03/24 – World Book Day
11/03/24 – Outdoor Learning Day 4 (please wear old and warm clothes)
20/03/24 – Hygge Day 4 (please wear old and warm clothes)
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
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